
 

As you know, at Loch Primary School and Nursery, we strive to be a ‘nurturing school’ as we 

believe it is important to ensure our pupils are in a nurturing environment that supports them 

to learn. Nurture helps us to develop our social and emotional skills to support our 

development as well as to develop our resilience. We planned to launch our Child Friendly ‘Six 

Principles of Nurture’ during our ‘Nurture Week’ in May. This is now postponed until next 

session but we want to continue to promote the ‘Six Principles of Nurture’ online by launching 

a ‘Nurture Principle of the Week’ each week with some suggested activities.  

If you complete any of the suggested activities, we would love to see a photograph of this. 

Please upload it to Google Classrooms or send an email to Miss Simpson 

(gw14lochpsht@glow.sch.uk). If your parent/carer is happy for this to be shared on our 

website or Twitter, please ask them to write this on your message.  

  

 

Suggested activities: 

 Talk to a member of your household about your favourite thing to learn/your favourite 

subject – describe why you enjoy this. 

 Draw a picture of you in your house or outside learning something new. 

 Write a senses poem about your senses when you are learning: 

I see… 

I hear… 

I feel… 

I smell… 

I taste… 

 Create a poster about all of the things you like to learn and the ways you like to learn 

(eg listening to someone, writing notes, role-play, reading, watching something, talking 

to someone etc). 

 Write an email/message on Google Classrooms to your teacher or Miss Simpson, 

explaining your favourite thing you have learned since being at home. Describe what 

you have learned and how you learned this.  

 Teach someone at home how to do something new. How will you help them learn? Will 

you draw a diagram, do a demonstration, make a video or do something else? 

Our ‘Nurture Principle’ this week is: 

Children’s learning is understood 

developmentally 

“We all learn in different ways” 
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